
 

21 May 2021 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
Update from George Pindar School 
 
I hope that this finds you and your family safe and well and that you are benefitting from 
some of the recent easing of Coronavirus restrictions. As we approach a long weekend 
for our students, I wanted to update you on a few matters.  
 
Firstly, please remember that school is closed to all students on Monday 24 May for 
staff training to support the Year 11 Teacher Assessed Grading process. School is open 
as normal from Tuesday 25 May and we appreciate your support in ensuring that all 
students attend on time, in full uniform and with no jewellery or piercings (the only 
permitted jewellery is one pair of stud earrings).  
 
Secondly, as restrictions have eased, we would be grateful if all students whose 
families have given consent could test for COVID twice per week. Additional Lateral 
Flow Devices have been given out this week to those students with consent. Please log 
results with the NHS and with school by tests@gps.hlt.academy  
 
Finally, we have been sent details of some very interesting courses for parents which 
have been purchased by North Yorkshire County Council. The log in details are below 
and may be of interest.  
 
Thank you as ever for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Lesley Welsh 
Principal 
  
  



 

Hi, 
As a school we want to make sure you are aware of this fantastic, locally sponsored, 
offer: 
  
Maybe you have heard about the brilliant online courses for parents, FREE (with access 

code: NYFAMILIES at: www.inourplace.co.uk) for residents in our area? 

The Solihull Approach (NHS) have launched a NEW online course! 

 

How do I access? 

    www.inourplace.co.uk 

  

What’s the code? 

>  If you haven’t used it already here is the access code for all 

the online courses (funded for residents of North Yorkshire): NYFAMILIES 

>   If, like many parents, you have already used this code, log into your 
account here and this course will be ready in your dashboard to start whenever you 
are ready. 

Can I tell my family and friends? 

Absolutely! Share the news with other families in the area so that they too can take 
advantage of this fantastic opportunity. 
  

How long is it? 

There are 7 modules which each take about 5 minutes to complete and will benefit from 
time to digest in between. 
  

If you like this… 

…you might like the bigger  ‘Understanding your child’ or ‘Understanding your child 
with additional needs’, or other courses in the series.  www.inourplace.co.uk 
  
From us all with love 
  
Kind regards 
  
Liz 
  
Elizabeth White 
Senior Early Help Consultant East 
Children and Families Service :Early Help 
Providing timely early support through Right Person, Right Time, Right Place 
  
Mobile Number: 07970 118227 
 
 

https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=http%3a%2f%2fwww.inourplace.co.uk&umid=6AE2934F-C2AD-0E05-8C53-4D3D413705F8&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-e317993ddf90e53f8497c41349e366e5c9869271
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=http%3a%2f%2fwww.inourplace.co.uk&umid=6AE2934F-C2AD-0E05-8C53-4D3D413705F8&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-e317993ddf90e53f8497c41349e366e5c9869271
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2finourplace.heiapply.com%2fonline%2dlearning%2flogin&umid=6AE2934F-C2AD-0E05-8C53-4D3D413705F8&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-e594a4a10995885e7948cbddbd4d7dc6e631b459
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2finourplace.heiapply.com%2fonline%2dlearning%2fcourse%2f6&umid=6AE2934F-C2AD-0E05-8C53-4D3D413705F8&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-c9b67a4633b9ff97160880a79628f7996349ffec
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2finourplace.heiapply.com%2fonline%2dlearning%2fcourse%2f36&umid=6AE2934F-C2AD-0E05-8C53-4D3D413705F8&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-275b22c1adc479f1642cde29ea89420eb56ded13
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2finourplace.heiapply.com%2fonline%2dlearning%2fcourse%2f36&umid=6AE2934F-C2AD-0E05-8C53-4D3D413705F8&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-275b22c1adc479f1642cde29ea89420eb56ded13
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=http%3a%2f%2fwww.inourplace.co.uk&umid=6AE2934F-C2AD-0E05-8C53-4D3D413705F8&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-e317993ddf90e53f8497c41349e366e5c9869271


 

  
If you have a concern about a child or young person, or wish to make a referral to 

the Children & Families Service, please contact the customer resolution centre 
during office hours 

by phoning 01609 780780 
or by emailing Children&families@northyorks.gov.uk 

For evenings, weekends and bank holidays, please contact the Emergency Duty 
Team on 01609 780780. 

  

mailto:Children&families@northyorks.gov.uk

